
 

Dear Praying Friends,           April 13, 2021 

 

“And the LORD shall guide thee continually…” -Isiah 58:11 

 Greeting from Cambodia! Thank you to all those who have prayed for us during our transition 

back to Cambodia. The Lord guided us every step of the way. Our applications for business visas were 

approved; all 12 Covid-19 tests were negative, and we were quarantined together in a nice hotel. The Lord 

even put us in a place that allowed us to order in food from outside – a luxury not allowed by any other 

hotel. God is good!  

At the end of our two-week quarantine, the government ordered a ban on inter-provincial travel 

for two weeks which would keep us from getting back to our house. We did not know whether we would 

be allowed to return home, but once again, God answered prayer, and we were allowed to return to our 

home in Chbar Mon! He is our good and mighty Guide!  

 

The Cambodian Pandemic 

   Since the outbreak of the pandemic, Cambodia had seen very few cases of the virus and no 

deaths. This has all changed since February 20th with the first true outbreak. Daily cases are now in the 

hundreds and more than 30 people have died. The government is putting strict policies and lockdowns 

in place in an attempt to slow the outbreak. Gatherings of any size are not permitted. People are full of 

fear and worry.  As we mentioned above, God has guided us back to Cambodia at this time, and we know 

that God has us here for “such a time as this”. Would you pray that God would use us to minister 

to Cambodians during this time?              

                              

                                                                                              

                           

 

                                                                                                          

With thanks, 

 


